
 
Open Meetings Policy 
 
The Mattituck-Laurel Library Board of Trustees adheres to New York State’s Open Meetings 
Law. 
 
All regular monthly meetings of the Board of Trustees of the Mattituck-Laurel Library are open 
to the public. Closed or executive sessions may be called as a portion of the open meeting and 
appropriate business transacted therein. 
 
All meetings of the Board of Trustees shall be governed by the provisions of Article 7 of the 
Public Officers Law of New York (Open Meetings Law). 
https://www.dos.ny.gov/coog/openmeetlaw.html 
 
Minutes will be recorded for each meeting and will summarize all motions, proposals, 
resolutions, and any other matter formally voted upon and the vote thereon. 
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